
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear  

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240724. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
I am making a freedom of information request about the use of naloxone on 
ambulance callouts. 

Please could you tell me: 

1. The number of callouts on which naloxone was used 
2. The number of people naloxone was used on 
3. The number of doses of naloxone administered 

 
I’m interested in as much detail as you can provide time-wise. If you have 
weekly or monthly breakdowns, that’s great. If you have it broken down by day 
that would be ideal but I appreciate that may not be possible. 

Please provide data going back from now (or the most recent data you have 
when processing this request) to 1 Jan 2023. 
 

 
Year 

Count of Naloxone 
Callouts 

Count of patients 
Naloxone used on 

Count of Naloxone 
Doses Admin 

Jan-23 63 19 103 

Feb-23 65 30 124 

Mar-23 61 18 111 

Apr-23 74 23 142 

May-23 102 45 174 

Jun-23 91 30 166 

Jul-23 117 44 199 

Aug-23 108 39 194 

Sep-23 129 51 256 

Oct-23 106 48 190 

Nov-23 94 36 175 

Dec-23 97 53 165 

Jan-24 96 43 180 



Feb-24 107 49 223 

Mar-24 96 43 197 

Apr-24 101 46 202 

May-24 107 41 189 

Jun-24 125 37 254 

Jul-24 90 43 171 

Date Range: 01/01/2023 – 21/07/2024 

Notes: 

Count of Naloxone Callouts = The count of incidents where Naloxone has been 
administered 

Count of patients Naloxone used on = The count of patients that Naloxone has 
been administered to 

Count of Naloxone Doses Admin = The count of doses on Naloxone administered 

hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


